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Glenluce Primary School   Newsletter – May 26th 2015

We are looking forward to the school show this week.  The staff and children have been working extremely hard at it.
School Blog Site
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/dg/GlenlucePrimary/
Please have a look at this blog site.  Ultimately I would like the children to take full ownership of this.

Upper School Production – The Fancy Dress Party
This event takes place on Thursday,28th May with a morning and evening performance.  It is entitled, The Fancy Dress Party.  The morning performance starts at 9.30a.m. and the evening performance starts at 6.30p.m.  Prices for tickets are £2.00 per adult and £1.00 per child.  Children participating obviously do not need a ticket.  The performance will last approximately 1 hour.  All money raised will go towards school funds.
School Fete

A total of £1200.00 was raised at the school fete.  It really was a well-supported event.  Once again I would like to thank everybody who supported us.
Standards and Quality Questionnaire
The oldest child in each class attending the school will be coming home with a questionnaire.  It is important that at regular intervals we get meaningful feedback from stakeholders as we all strive to drive the school forward.  If there are any additional comments you wish to make, that are not addressed in the questionnaire, then could you please write these on the back of the sheet.  A separate questionnaire will also go out for the nursery.  Thank you for your anticipated participation.
P.4/5 Fun Athletics
This event started last night and takes place for the next three Mondays.
P.2 Potted Sports
This event starts tomorrow night, Wednesday 27th, and takes place over the next four weeks.

Castle Kennedy Football Competition
Our children took place in this event.  Sandhead won the competition.  It was a very well attended gala day.
Nursery Parents Night
Parents night for nursery parents takes place next Thursday, 4th June. Further information for parents of nursery children will be given out.
Operation Safety
This annual event takes place on Friday, 5th June in Stranraer for P.6 children.  The children are picked up from the school at 9.45 a.m. and dropped off again at the school at around 2.30 p.m.
Achievement Wall

If any children win certificates or have photographs of something that they have been successful at, then we will display it on the Achievement board.  Achievement is as important as attainment to our children, and it is therefore important that we focus on all the positive aspects of our pupils’ lives.  

Netball League

The outdoor netball league started this week for our school.  Mrs Hastie is coordinating transport.  I thank in advance all parents who help us out.  We still need transport volunteers for next Monday, 1st June.
Football Training
Football training will take place today, Tuesday 19th at 3.00p.m.
Homework Club

This takes place on a Tuesday after school for those children who have signed up and returned their forms.

Drama Classes

Drama classes take place on Wednesday afternoons.  The club takes place from 3.00p.m. until 4.00p.m.

Rugby Training

Rugby training will take place on Thursday at 3.00p.m.
Forthcoming Dates
In-Service Day  Friday 29th May

Nursery and School Sports Day  Wednesday 17th June starting at 9.30a.m.

P.7 Academy Transition Visit  Tuesday 23rd, Wednesday 24th and Thursday 25th June
End of Term Celebration  Wednesday 1st July at 9.30a.m.

Home Dinners
It is important that if your child is going home for lunch, the school is advised of this. 
Head Lice

A quick reminder of the website.   www.healthscotland.com/uploads/documents/25-HeadLice.pdf 
In Service Day
I know it’s mentioned above, but children of the nursery and school will not be attending school this Friday, 29th May as it is an authority training day.
I really appreciate all your support with our school.  If there are any issues or questions that you wish answered, then please feel welcome to contact me at any time.  If you have any suggestions appropriate to the Parent Council or P.T.A., then your opinions and views are always appreciated.  We are also always looking for new members for both these organizations and indeed everyone should feel welcome to attend.
Kindest regards,
James D. Ferguson.  
Head Teacher
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